
From: McKenna, Erin <EMcKenna@StamfordCT.gov>  
Sent: Monday, October 7, 2024 1:00 PM 
To: Hollas, Melanie <MHollas@StamfordCT.gov>; Tedder, Michael <MTedder@StamfordCT.gov> 
Cc: Capp, Lesley <LCapp@StamfordCT.gov> 
Subject: RE: dog parks 

 
Hi Melanie, 

 

Both parks are open to anyone, unless restrictions are created for Scofieldtown 

Park.  As I have mentioned, I predict that it will be a bigger project than anyone 

anticipates to coordinate instituting a passcode system.  Or maybe Kevin knows 

something that I don’t – I guess we can discuss it on Wednesday if you would like 

to.   

 

Take care, 

Erin  

_________________________________________________________ 

 
From: Hollas, Melanie <MHollas@StamfordCT.gov>  
Sent: Monday, October 7, 2024 12:39 PM 
To: Tedder, Michael <MTedder@StamfordCT.gov>; McKenna, Erin <EMcKenna@StamfordCT.gov> 
Cc: Capp, Lesley <LCapp@StamfordCT.gov> 
Subject: Re: dog parks 

 
Erin, 
 
Thanks for sending. I opened the email, got distracted and then forgot about it. 
 
I think we should review at our next meeting with the other Commissioners what they think. I agree with 
Mike that they are fine on the whole, but Aris does have some questions in red.  
 
Also, maybe we could change the rules for the existing Stamford Dog Park to have both parks with the 
same rules since the existing sign looks pretty beat up? 
 
Do we need to state anything about being a resident of Stamford or are both dog parks open to anyone 
(until scofieldtown is figured out)? 
 
Best, 
 
Melanie Hollas 
Stamford Parks & Recreation Commission Chair 
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From: Tedder, Michael <MTedder@StamfordCT.gov> 
Sent: Thursday, October 3, 2024 1:58 PM 
To: McKenna, Erin <EMcKenna@StamfordCT.gov>; Hollas, Melanie <MHollas@StamfordCT.gov> 
Subject: Re: dog parks  
  
Hi Erin 
The majority of these rules work for me. Minor changes will be needed if, as planned, we 
require dog owners to reg and pay a small yr fee to access Scofieldtown.  
 
Thanks 
 
Mike 

 
 
From: McKenna, Erin  
Sent: Thursday, October 3, 2024 11:09 AM 
To: Tedder, Michael <MTedder@StamfordCT.gov>; Hollas, Melanie <MHollas@StamfordCT.gov> 
Subject: dog parks 
  
Hello, 
  
We are about to put the Courtland dog park out to bid, and we are finishing the 

bid documents for the dog park in Scofieldtown Park. 
  
Aris is designing both.  And true to his attention to detail, he put together a draft 

list of rules for the parks (see attached).  Also, the Stamford Dog Park website 

has rules on their homepage:  Stamford Dog Park - Fairfield County Dog 

Parks  Aris’s list is based on the rules posted in the Courtland dog park, but he 

edited them.   
  
Would the PRC be willing to use these as a basis and finalize rules for the 2 parks, 

which could probably vary from one another slightly? 
  
Thank you very much, and see you next week, 
  
Erin McKenna, Associate Planner 
City of Stamford Land Use Bureau 
203 977 4715 
  
 

mailto:MTedder@StamfordCT.gov
mailto:EMcKenna@StamfordCT.gov
mailto:MHollas@StamfordCT.gov
mailto:MTedder@StamfordCT.gov
mailto:MHollas@StamfordCT.gov
https://fairfieldcountydogparks.com/stamford-dog-park/
https://fairfieldcountydogparks.com/stamford-dog-park/

